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(Via electronic mail) 

 

 

November 25, 2024 

 

 

Meredith Badalucca 

Town of Montville 

310 Norwich New London Tpke  

Uncasville, CT 06382 

 

Dear Ms. Badalucca,  

 

I am writing in response to an application for regulation amendments for the Town of Montville. The 

application was received on 11/18/2024. The application was referred to this agency pursuant to Section 8-

3 of the Connecticut General Statutes. 

 

The proposed amendment would 1) revise Section 4.11.13.4.1 regarding workforce housing; 2) delete the 

word “none” in Section 11.3; and 3) add new section 11.3.1 regarding workforce housing.  

 

Based on a review of the material provided, I have determined that the proposed amendments are not 

likely to have a negative inter-municipal impact.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 860-889-2324. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicole Haggerty, AICP 

Senior Regional Planner 

nhaggerty@seccog.org 

mailto:seccog@snet.net

